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Greetings Chair O'Malley,

Jon Cool <jon@michiganrailroadsassociation.com>
Monday, December 6, 2021 1:11 PM

Rep. Jack O'Malley (District 101); Eric Chappell
Dakota Soda

Support for HB4252

This message serves to convey the Michigan Railroads Association's full support for HB4252 (H1). | hope this message
can be read aloud, or shared through hardcopy, with all committee members.

We would like to thank you, Rep Sneller, MML and CRA for working on this compromise. Moving to an inflationary
adjustment instead of a ten year study plan is reasonable and thoughtful policy.

| regret not being able to join you today.

Best regards,
Jon

Jon Cool, President
Michigan Railroads Association

517.482.9413



